
My Street, My Choice ! 

Don’t let Simi Valley be the place where Democracy Dies and Cell Towers Metastasize 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What You Can Do: 
1. E-Mail S.V. City Planning:  Tdrago@simivalley.org .  Suggested message: We are very concerned about 

the serious adverse health impacts cause by the microwave radiation emitted from full-power Cell 
Towers.  Please prevent the installment of these dangerous wireless transmitters in residential and 
mixed-use areas of Simi Valley.   

2. Attend upcoming Simi Valley City Council Meetings.  Next meeting:  March 11th and also 3/25 at 6:30.   
City Council Chambers, 2929 Tapo Canyon Road.   Public comments welcomed expressing your 
concern.     

3. Spread the news—Forward this flyer to all your email contacts in Simi Valley and post on Facebook, 
Twitter, Nextdoor.com and other social media.  Circulate this flyer in your neighborhood.   

4. For more information visit:  http://mystreetmychoice.com/simivalley.html 

Caution 

CELL TOWER 
MICROWAVE RADIATION 

H A Z A R D 

Cell Towers 15 to 50 feet from homes! 

 

 

Full-Power Cell Towers are coming to 
utility or city-owned light poles on your 
street.   The pole near you could be next. 

Safety:  Cell towers on or near fire stations 
caused brain abnormalities in every 
firefighter examined.  You could be next. 

Privacy:  Cell Towers this close to homes is 
a 24/7 surveillance grid.   Once the carrier 
grabs the real estate, it can increase the 
power, height, or width and swap out 
equipment, without review.  

Property Values:  homes near cell phone 
towers are devalued 20-25%.  Your home 
could be next. 


